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We are currently reviewing our behaviour policy.  Once agreed by the governing 

body it will be published on the school website. 

We take our role in supporting and challenging pupils very seriously and talk to them frequently in 

class, assemblies and individually about our expectations  

How we talk to children about behaviour is vital.  It is important that we are clear about what is 

acceptable behaviour, and importantly whom they should speak to if they are unhappy or feel that 

they are being treated unfairly. 

 

When talking to pupils we often ask 

What happened?  

When it happened  

Who was involved? 

How many times this has happened  

What length of time this has been happening for. 

 

In talking specifically about bullying, we use the following definition  

 

It is on purpose 

It has happened more than once  

It is designed to hurt either emotionally or physically 

 

The children at our school are caring and thoughtful of others and we see many positive examples of 

this each day - Opening doors for each other, supporting each other in their work, cheering at sports 

day, sharing equipment.  We are proud of our happy and caring school. We are also aware that at 

times friendships do go wrong and understand that pupils will need support in creating positive 

relationships. 

If you are concerned about your child please contact the school and we will do everything we can to 

ensure that your child is happy in school. We will endeavour contact you as soon as possible after 

any incidence of behaviour that may have upset and directly affects your child. 

 


